
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
TOWN OF PEMBROKE, NH 

July 30, 2018 at 6:30 PM 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Present: Chairperson Tina Courtemanche, Selectman Ann Bond, Selectman Vincent Greco, 

Selectman Michael Crockwell 
 
Excused: Selectmen Goulet 
 
Staff: Town Administrator David Jodoin 
 
I.  Call to Order: 
 
Chairman Tina Courtemanche called the meeting to order at 6:30pm.  
 
II.  Scheduled Meetings: 
 

A. The Board met to continue the public hearing and the discussion of the street light conversion. 
Selectmen Bond stated that she met with the Public Works Director to look for poles that she 
could not find. She also met with the Police Chief to get his input and recommendations. The Fire 
Chief was ok with the changes. There are some poles with no numbers on them that would 
require getting the address number. 

 
D. Jodoin suggested that we invite Lightec to the next meeting so that the Board can discuss 
directly with them their issues and concerns. It was agreed to schedule this for the next agenda.  
 
Resignation – the Board accepted with regret the resignation of Dianne Schuett from the Capital 
Improvements Committee. Motion by Selectmen Greco, seconded by Selectmen Crockwell to 
accept the resignation and to appoint Kevin Foss to fill the position to its expiration date in 2019. 
Vote Unanimous 
 

III. Adjourn: 
 
Selectman Greco moved to adjourn at 6:45pm. Motion seconded by Selectman Bond. Motion passed 4-0. 
 
 
 
 
   _____________________________________________ 
     Justine M. Courtemanche, Chairman 
 
For more detailed information the meeting can be found at www.townhallstreams.com click on Pembroke 
NH and look for July 30th. 


